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Stolen Atchison motorcycle found Sunday 
(KAIR)--A motorcycle, stolen last month from an Atchison residence, has been
recovered.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the 2014
Kawasaki KLR 650 motorcycle was located by Atchison Police Sunday. It was
found in the 500 block of Q Street.

The motorcycle, valued at $3,500, was stolen May 14 or 15 from a residential
garage in the 500 block of North 4th Street.

No arrests are yet made. The investigation is ongoing.
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